
 
 

Statement on the EU Referendum  
 

The	European	Subsea	Cables	Association,	the	industry	trade	association	
for	 power	 and	 telecommunication	 cables	 within	 European	 and	
surrounding	 waters,	 has	 today	 released	 a	 statement	 regarding	 its	
position	on	the	UK’s	forthcoming	EU	referendum.	
	
The	 European	 Subsea	 Cables	 Association	 will	 remain	 neutral	
throughout	 the	 referendum	 process	 and	 will	 not	 be	 pro-actively	
supporting	any	political	campaign,	for	either	side,	in	the	run	up	to	the	
EU	referendum.	
	
“It	is	ultimately	a	matter	for	the	British	people	to	decide	and	we	will	not	
speculate	on	the	outcome	nor	what	would	happen	in	either	scenario.	The	
European	Subsea	Cables	Association	already	contains	members	that	are	
within	 and	 outside	 of	 the	 European	Union	 and	 regardless	 of	 the	 result	
the	 European	 Subsea	 Cables	 Association	 will	 continue	 to	 support	 its	
members	 and	 the	 subsea	 cable	 industry	 across	 the	 region”,	 Peter	
Jamieson	 of	 Virgin	 Media,	 Chairman	 of	 the	 European	 Subsea	 Cables	
Association,	advised.	
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


